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Objection to be filed in Docket Nos.: 
 HLP-2021-0003 (Navigator Heartland Greenway LLC; Petition for Hazardous Liquid Pipeline

Permit)

 

I object to a hazardous CO2 pipeline in Iowa

This is not proven technology and potentially dangerous to people and animals

It makes no sense to have multiple CO2 lines crossing each other in the state

There are not enough liability protections for the land owners these lines are buried

under

Damage to tile lines will not be repairable

Use of eminent domain should be retained for public utilities and not private

companies

Who will protect private land owners from a company that intentions are vague

Please do not approve this pipeline
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